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October 15,2019

Supervisor Richard Anderson
Nevada County Board of Supervisors
950 Maidu Avenue

Nevada City CA 95959

Dear Supervisor Anderson,

The 2019-2020 Nevada County Grand Jury is working to fulfill their responsibility as a voice of
the people and conscience of the community. An integral part of that function is the Outreach
Committee and Gordon Mangel, Foreperson, and myself, Loydyne Lane, Chair, Outreach
Committee, are writing you on behalf of that effort.

We discovered as we studied the records of the Outreach Committee that there are three primary
objectives:
e provide the media with timely knowledge of released investigative reports and the
responses to them,
recruit future jurors, and
educate potential jurors and other interested citizens about the operation of the grand jury.

We also found that in 2018 the Board of Supervisors of the County of Nevada, the City of
Nevada City Council, the Grass Valley City Council, and the Truckee Town Council recognized
February 2018 as Grand Jury Awareness Month and would like to request that you consider that
action in February 2020. We believe that this would help us create a larger pool of jurors to
select from for the 2020-2021 Nevada County Grand Jury.

Thank you for your support of this critical judicial process. You may contact Gordon Mangel at
530-432-6979. Please let us know if you have any questions.
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Loydyne Lafie
Outreach Committee Chair




